
From: Sharon Lin <s >  
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 11:16 AM 
To: Bertoline, Justin <Justin.Bertoline@ventura.org> 
Subject: Pacific Rock Quarry Terms 
 
Hello Mr. Bertoline, 
 
My family and I are the owners and residents of 152 Via Sandra.  My home is less than 
2000 feet from the operations of Pacific Rock Quarry, and yet, my neighborhood was 
never considered in the notification or study on the impact of the expanded operating 
hours of the quarry. 
 
I strongly object to a 30 YEAR contract being signed with the quarry to expand the area 
of the mining, the days it is allowed to operate and for additional buildings to be built. 
 
This agreement has the potential to negatively impact the quality of life for the residents 
of Via Sandra, Via Pisa and the surrounding neighborhoods for three decades.  We face 
reduced property value from the loss of natural views from our homes and trails, noise 
every single day of the week and reduced air quality from particles generated from the 
activity. 
 
This is not the right thing for our neighborhood, not the right thing for the environment 
and a terrible long term decision for the county.  I ask you to please reject this proposal 
from Pacific Rock Quarry. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sharon Lin 

 
 




